
 

April 30, 2021 

Jim Ward 

Regulatory Analyst 

Utilities and Transportation Commission 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

VIA E-FILING 

RE: Petition for Extension for Docket #210260 

Dear Mr. Ward, 

Tatoosh Water Company is petitioning for extension of the effective date from June 1, 2021, to July 1, 2021, for 

the General Rate Case. 

The Commission has requested a site visit that cannot be performed in time to meet the deadline for review and 

rate design by May 7, 2021. Tatoosh Water Company is requesting the Commission to accept this petition of 

extension. 

Thank you. 

Patty Childers 

Tatoosh Water Company  

14263 Calhoun Road 

Mount Vernon, WA 98273 
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